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June Worship Notes: 
 

June 4 

Celebrating the Lordôs Supper 

Acts 2:1-13 

The Holy Spirit:  

ñWhat Kind of Church is This?ò 

 

June 11 

John 14:15-17, 25-27 

The Holy Spirit:  

ñWho Is This Spirit Anyway?ò 

 

June 18 

1 Corinthians 12:1-11 

The Holy Spirit:  

ñWhat Does This Spirit Do?ò 

 

June 25 

Joshua 1:1-9 

The Dawning of a New Day: 

òCanaan Land is Just In Sightò 
 

 

Thank you, St. Luke, for your continued sup-
port of the American Cancer Society Relay 
For Life. Our team raised over $3,700 this 
year!! A special thank you to Sandra Roberts, 
Rebecca Johnson and Cathy Talley for supply-
ing our silent auction items. Due to the thun-
der storms, we had to move it to the 1st Com-
munity Credit Union Spur Arena, but we are 
hoping that will be our new home.  
 
As always, I feel blessed to be in the body of 
Christ at St. Luke United Methodist Church.  
 
Many blessings,  
 
Carol Kohutek  

 
 

 

 

St. Luke is in search of a missing round green 

table cloth. If you know of its whereabouts or 

have any information that could be beneficial to 

the case, please let the office know. Thank you 

for your help in this matter.  

Sunday, June 11 
 

3:00PM-5:00PM 
 

This training is for new and current acolytes ages 
3rd grade and up.  

 
Please contact Lori Jones or Lisa Melton for more 

information.  



The Good News                                                                                                               2  

Summertime is a great time to get away, travel, see the world, visit family, and just 

relax!  And it should be comforting to you to know that as you are doing so; your 

church is still being the church in ministry to the community around us.  With wor-

ship, Kids Eat Free, Youth Mission Camp, Vacation Bible School, St. Luke Soupers, 

Camp St. Luke, Childrenõs Summer Camp, and more we truly can see that ministry 

doesnõt take a vacation. 
 

So, if your plans for summer will be taking you out of town, please remember your 

support for ministry through St. Luke.  Even if you plan to òmake it upó when you re-

turn, the expenses of ministry continue while youõre gone.  Talk to Cindy Brashear in 

the church office (325 -949 -1545) about some simple ways you can continue your 

support of those ministries even while youõre out of town.  Thank you.  And may God 

go with you!  

                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a 
great time!  

So long! 

Be careful!  

Bye! 
Bon voyage! 

¡Hasta luego! 

Donõt forget 
to write!  
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When doing your online shopping, please keep Ama-
zon Smile in mind. Amazon will give back a small per-

centage of your shopping total on Amazon, to St. 
Luke. Just follow the steps below to give back!  

 
Directions:  
1. Visit www.smile.amazon.com  
2. Log into your Amazon account  
3. Type in "St. Luke Methodist Church" in the    
    "Charity Search" box.  

4. Click on "St. Luke Methodist Church" in  
    San Angelo, TX  
5. Start Shopping!  
 

You have to log on through www.smile.amazon.com  
each time you shop for the money to be donated. If 

you have any questions, please don't hesitate to ask!  

PLARN WORKSHOP 
Tuesdays at 3:00PM in MP3!!! 

 

Are you interested in learning about making plarn? 

Cindy Brashear will host a plarn workshop every 

Tuesday for anyone that wants to participate. The 

plarn that is made will be used to assemble sleeping 

mats for the homeless. Thank you for your participa-

tion and for all of the plastic bag donations! 

Sunday, June 18!!! 

 

VBS Is Coming!!  
 

July 17-20 
 

Mark Your Calendars &  
Stay Tuned for More Details! 

 
 
 

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!  
 
 
 

We are in need of volunteers for VBS. 
Jobs includes decorating, registra-
tion, kitchen crew, breakdown & 

clean -up, craft leaders, science lead-
ers, etc.  

 
 There is a job for everyone and 
every skill level so donõt be shy! 

 
Please call Lori Jones at  

325 -227 -1440 to sign -up!  

http://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.smile.amazon.com%2F&h=6AQGLKatsAQGYm2GsM3IkY0BK-HbUdV4aqrno_wR8X-l2rQ&enc=AZPGRwt7eM5whMOKoupCXyQFvtrGkuUQO2i8Kvd04_t3loKWEKxQzNoMcTUcRvOD6Vdo3-zaH4ReHOlsifafCBPPysXu-INjCpRxOgPvywIJf-9BCZvweml4eAfAD--k7cD_R1ssqI
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
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 Summer is here. I canôt believe it. I want to thank 

everyone who helped with and supported our Ham-

burger Supper/Talent Show/Service Auction. It was a 

complete success. I know that everyone who attended 

had a good time. We raised a good amount of money to 

help send kids to camp and for that I thank you. Before 

I move on to the summer activities there is someone I 

need to thank and brag on a little bit. 

 Most of you donôt know him and even fewer would 

recognize him but Stephen St. John has been an inte-

gral part of our youth team for the last 4 years. His ac-

ceptance of our kids, his kindness, his commitment to 

our program and his willingness to help Carol and I 

with whatever we need has been amazing.  I mention 

this as his time with us comes to a much too soon and 

abrupt close. Stephen is climbing his companyôs ladder 

and moving to Odessa where he will take on manage-

ment responsibilities. We are very proud of him but so 

sad to see him go. Stephen came to us from Belton 

when his current youth director Mary Ann cold called 

me at the church and explained that she had a graduate 

moving to San Angelo. We said weôd love to meet him 

and met him for lunch. Stephen was very quiet at the 

time but we opened the doors to the church and the 

youth program to him. He has come so far in the last 4 

years - from the quiet and shy freshman to the confi-

dent fine young man he has become. He has been a 

great example of Godôs love to these kids and I know 

they love him as much as Carol and I do. It is a very 

bittersweet farewell that we offer him. There will al-

ways be a Stephen shaped hole here but Carol and I 

and our kids are better for his presence here. Please 

pray for Stephen during this time of transition. 

 With summer approaching, more time available, and 

the opportunities calling us we will switch to a high 

powered mission and outreach mode. Current plans 

include a four day mission camp where we will do 

work with Rust Street Ministries and Meals for the 

Elderly. We also plan to do some work here on the 

church grounds. The camp will also include worship 

every night, special guest speakers and many surprises. 

We will be adding some musical elements this year as 

well in an attempt to open it up to a few youth from  

some of the smaller area churches. Our focus, as al-

ways during local mission camp, is to highlight the fact 

that there is always the opportunity to do mission and 

help others in your own backyard. This will be our 

fourth one and as we expand it a little bit, I think it will 

only get better. The dates are July 10th -13th. Please 

pray for this very important week in our kidsô  life in 

this church. Opportunities will be becoming available 

in the coming weeks  (everything from providing agape 

to just praying a 30 minute block of time). If you wish 

to help or have any questions please call me at the 

church. 

 We will be running a Meals For The Elderly route 

every Friday morning as we have done for 6 years. 

This year I told the powers that be at Meals that we 

wouldnôt quit running our route when school starts. I 

thought it would be a good opportunity for the church 

to continue the route for the rest of the year. I will open 

this up very soon. If you have any interest in helping 

run the route with us just let me know. It is so easy and 

such a blessing to be able to share this food with these 

wonderful people who need it. The kids will be doing it 

every Friday in June, July and part of August at which 

point I will open it up. 

 We will also be helping the Soupers serve at the 

Wesley Soup Kitchen. What an amazing chance for 

these kids to put a smile on the faces of the people they 

are serving. We always look forward to being a part of 

this increasingly important ministry in San Angelo. We 

will be serving in June and July. Thank you to The 

Soupers for the opportunity to share this with them. 

 We will be doing all of this plus movies, get togeth-

ers, bowling and whatever other trouble we can stir up. 

I love summer with these kids. San Angelo is a better 

place for having them in it. And confirmation ap-

proachesé. Thatôs a whole other article. Till then, 

God Bless, 

John 
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We are gearing up for a great time at Camp St. Luke every Tuesday and Thursday in June. Kiddos from 18 months 

to those who have completed fifth grade are enjoying field games, bible study, cooking, art, chapel, science and fel-

lowship from 9:00-1:30. Our St. Luke CCDC staff has planned a wonderful month full of opportunities for kids to 

make new friendships, foster old friendships and have fun in Godôs creation. We will be focused on building super-

heroes that are helpful, creative, attentive, joyful, patient, honest and have self-control. We will see examples of 

these traits in the bible stories and learn how to show these traits through our everyday interactions.  

Summer is not only about fun in the Son. We are also doing some housekeeping over here. Our staff will be clean-

ing, sorting, organizing, donating and recycling all those treasurers from nooks and crannies that have been ignored 

while we have focused on kids. We are also working on the playground, and trying to do as many updates with as 

little cost possible. We want to be good stewards of the money we are allocated, and of the building that you so gen-

erously share. Teachers are professionals at using ñjunkò to make cute artwork and meaningful object lessons, so be 

assured we will not let things go to waste. 

Thank you for your prayers and continued support of our mission to bring families to Christ through creating mean-

ingful relationships with the community children and their parents. 

 

Blessings,  

Alisen Sanders 

Upcoming Events: 
 

June 11ï Acolyte Training for new and old! We want to include 

ALL Acolytes on this day! 

July 17ï Camp Registration Deadline 

August 6-10ï Spirit Life Kids Camp at Camp Butman 

Vacation Bible School 2017 

JULY 17-20 

5:30p.m.ð 8:00p.m. 

Donôt forget to purchase a 

Stripes car wash token from 

one of our St. Luke kids to 

help send them to summer 

camp! You can get a $15 car 

wash for only $10!  
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Special Announcements 

 

 

 

Å 
 

 

 

        PROJECT DIGNIDAD  NEEDS: 

                     ÅCanned VegetablesÅCanned Fruit ÅCanned meat 

ÅCanned tomatoes & spaghetti sauce ÅPeanut butter  

ÅPinto Beans (large bags can be divided) ÅRice (large bags can be divided)  

ÅVermicelli  
Please drop your items in the box in the Narthex. 

 
 

 WESLEY SOUP KITCHEN  

 Would you like to help serve soup??   
 

         We need you on any one of the  
following days:  

Monday, June 19 -  10:00 a.m.  

Monday, July 17 - 10:00 a.m.  

Monday, August 21 -  10:00 a.m.  

Call Cathy Talley for more information @ 944-7787 

1John 
3:18 

Illnesses & Misc.     

Long -Term Concerns  

Memorials 

Lola Parker 

Ayden Abbott 
Guy Abbott 
Sabre Abbott 
Eula Gay Baldwin 
Barbara Bell 
Adrienne Beltran 
Chuck Brown 
Minnie Clardy 

Chance Cook 

Don Cook 

Amy Crawford 

Floyd Crider 

Louella Crocket 

Maggie Duncan 

Bruce Feathers 

Lori Gunstream 

Marilyn Irwin 

Robert Irwin 

Terri Jenkins 

Mike Lomas 

Jennifer Martir 

Louise Mooney 

Marvin Morris 

Koleta Porter 

Joyce Rives 

Soila Robles 

Mario Rodgers 

Melanie Sanders 

CheyAnn Turner 

Jimmy Walter 
Sarah Wells 
Morgan Westbrook 
FUMC-Pecos 
 

 

 

 

In Memory of   

Jack Bleakly  

 

given by: 

Bill & Mike Feathers  

 

 

 

 

Help Us Update Our List 

 

In an effort to keep our prayer con-

cern list as current as possible, we 

have updated the list to the best of 

our knowledge. If you would like 

to add a name to the list, please email Jared Capps 

at main.slumc@stluke-sanangelo.org with the 

name and a short description of the concern. 

 

Honorarium  

 

 

 

In Honor of   

Bobbie Holland  

 

given by: 

Chris & Jennifer Holland  

 

 

 

 


